
Kindergarten Roundup at the MACC!
April 25, 2024

6:00 PM

If you have a child who will be 5 by September 1, 2024, he/she is
eligible for Kindergarten or Young 5’s this fall. Children with
September through December 1, may be eligible for our Young 5’s
Program. An informational parent meeting will be held in the MACC
music room at 6:00 p.m. for the parents of students. Students will
attend “Kindergarten Camp” with our Kindergarten and Young
Five teachers during the parent meeting.

Parent Meeting Agenda:
● Kindergarten readiness
● “A Day in the Life” of a kindergarten student at the MACC
● Y5 vs K programs

Kindergarten Camp Agenda:
● Listen to a story
● Make a craft
● Participate in structured play

You can pick up a packet if you haven't already. If you have any
questions please, contact the MACC office at 231-981-4670 for
enrollment information.


